
Absentee Ballots are now being received by Evans County voters.  

Here are some answers to Frequently Asked Questions for the  

June 9th Primary and Nonpartisan Election 

  

  

1.       If you voted early in March, that was for the Presidential Primary and County Alcohol 

Referendum, that WILL NOT be included on your ballot.  

2.       If you did not vote in March, the Presidential Primary and County Alcohol Referendum will 

be included on your ballot for this election.  

3.       The party you choose for this election will only carry forward to a runoff for this 

election.  Your party choice does not affect how you vote in the November General Election. 

4.       The Sheriff’s race will be decided in November when all the candidates appear on the ballot 

together. 

5.     The State Senate race appears twice on the republican ballot.  The race first appears at the 

beginning of the ballot which is the race for the next full 2-year term (2021-2022).  It appears at 

the end of ALL ballots as a “Special Election” for the race to fill the remainder of Senator Hill’s 

2020 term (thru December 2020). 

6.     The instructions mailed with your ballot indicate to put your ballot in a white envelope.  The 

Secretary of State’s office did not include an actual envelope.  It is a white secrecy “sleeve” 

(looks like a labeled white sheet of paper) which is to be folded around the ballot.  The folded 

“sleeve” and ballot is to be placed in the mailing envelope and returned to the Voter 

Registration Office by mail or in person.   For everyone’s safety, there is also a locked drop box 

located on the left side of the front door of the Courthouse Annex where you can securely drop 

your completed absentee ballot. 

7.     These mailings, instructions, and ballots were distributed by the Secretary of State’s office, 

not by the local elections office.   

8.     Sample ballots and other important voter information is available online at “My Voter Page” 

www.mvp.sos.ga.gov 

9.      In person Early Voting will be held at the Courthouse Annex May 18-June 5 but you are 

encouraged to vote by mail.  For questions about this process, contact the Voter Registration 

Office at 912-739-0708. 

   

   

Darin McCoy 

Judge, Evans County Probate Court and 

Superintendent of Elections 
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